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BY EMAIL 

regulatory@ssmpuc.com 
 

April 7, 2021 
 
Mark Faught 
Director 
PUC (Transmission) LP by its general partner PUC (Transmission) GP Inc. 
500 Second Line East 
P.O. Box 9000 
Sault Ste. Marie ON  P6A 6P2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Faught: 
 
Re: PUC (Transmission) LP by its general partner PUC (Transmission) GP Inc. 

Application for Electricity Transmitter Licence 
OEB File Number EB-2021-0088 

 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on March 18, 2021 of your application for an 
electricity transmitter licence. The OEB has assigned file number EB-2021-0088 to 
this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB 
regarding this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the 
Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. 
 
Any questions relating to your application should be directed to Irina Kuznetsova, 
Advisor at Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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